
To Whom It May Concern,

I write to you today to ask that you please look favorably upon the 
Development Application submitted by Hugos Restaurant on Manly Wharf. 
D.A 2020/0962

For your consideration, I am a resident of the local council area. My 
occupation as an international Concert promoter and a local means I 
bring all of my Touring artists to dine at Hugos. Not only is Hugos a 
credit to Manly but to Sydney as a whole.

All the International guests I have taken to Hugos always remark that 
its a highlight of their itinerary and their time in Australia. I 
wholeheartedly believe that the extension of the outdoor dining area 
will only go to enhance what is already a unique dining experience.

I personally know of patrons who travel from all over NSW to partake in 
the experience that is a Hugos meal. If the DA is approved I'm quite 
sure this will go a long way to cement Manly as the must go to 
destination on Sydney's Northern Beaches.

Much Thanks,

Samuel Daoud

Director

Get Busy Productions. Pty Ltd.
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